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Privy Council Chambers Saranrom Palace Gardens, Pranakorn District, Bangkok 10200

- September, B.E. 2559 (2016)
Dear Hul7

Thank you very much for your kind thoughts and good wishes
extended in your recent letter. I am happy to learn of your valuable contribution
to the production of musical work for the ASEAN community.

I much appreciate your wish to visit me and am pleased to accept
your request. You may choose your most convenient date, from either 12 or 15
September 2016, 10.00 hours, at Si Sao Residence.

I would like to take this opportunity to reciprocate your kind
sentiments and wish you good health and success.
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Please accept my warmest regard. & MiSs e o alway
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General

(Prem Tinsulanonda) i
President of the Privy Council and Statesman




